
 

11th ANNUAL 
DBB Bash 

HELP OUR STUDENT ATHLETES BRING THEIR “A” GAME 

Saturday, November 15, 2014 • 7:00 – 11:00 p.m. 

NEW LOCATION: Color Wheel, 508 Howard Avenue, Decatur 
with parking available at Glennwood Elementary School 

 

Please join the DBB for this year’s DBB Bash (formerly known as the 
Rising Star Benefit), an evening of awesome food, fun music, silent auction 
and an all around good time! 

What is the DBB Bash? The DBB Bash raises money for all sports at 
Renfroe and Decatur High. As "right to play" schools, Decatur High and 
Renfroe allow all children to play a sport, regardless of whether they can 
afford the team fees.  

Tickets are $25 in advance ($35 at the door)  

Click here to purchase your DBB Bash tickets. 

After you purchase your tickets, you will receive an email confirmation. You 
will also be given instructions to print your ticket. Be sure to print your ticket 
or your email confirmation and bring it to the DBB Bash. 

Music by Russell Griffin with Vibe Entertainment 

All of the proceeds from the ticket sales and silent auction will benefit ALL 
sports at Renfroe Middle and Decatur High Schools. 

Questions? Want to reserve tickets? Want to volunteer? Contact: Amy 
Tozer (404-313-1538 or amy@amytozer.com) and Jessie Bitetti-Griffin 
(404-798-3312 or jessrbg@yahoo.com)  


